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Michigan Environmental Law Journal - "New Energy
Legislation In Michigan Effective In April 2017"
March 24, 2017 Grand Rapids

Charlie Denton and Lydia Barbash-Riley of the Grand Rapids office
co-authored an article, "New Energy Legislation in Michigan Effective in
April 2017," published in the spring edition of the Michigan Environmental
Law Journal. The article was first published as a firm alert.
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